
Consent Agenda 

Department:  Legal and Risk Presenter(s):  Curt Euler, Senior Attorney 

Contact(s): Curt Euler, Senior Attorney 

Subject: Interlocal 911 Emergency Dispatch Services - Towns of Weaverville and Woodfin  

Brief Summary: Buncombe County 911 Communications has provided dispatch services 
for the Towns of Weaverville and Woodfin for many years.  These services have historically 
been provided absent a written agreement regarding 911 consolidation or dispatch. County 
Legal and Risk Department staff negotiated agreements that have been approved by both 
Weaverville and Woodfin’s governing bodies.  Accordingly, this request is for County Board 
of Commissioners’ authorization to enter into 911 Consolidation Agreements with the Town 
of Weaverville and Woodfin retroactive to July 1, 2021.   

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Approval of the Interlocal Agreements 
regarding 911 Emergency Dispatch Services between Buncombe County and the Towns of 
Weaverville and Woodfin, respectively 

County Manager’s comments and Recommendation: County Manager recommends 
approval. 

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners 

Request for Board Action 

Meeting Date: 12/7/2021 


